
 

HAPPY HANUKKAH: 

All are welcome to 

participate in the eight-day 

Hanukkah candle-lighting 

ceremony, which begins 

November 28, at 4:00 

PM, outside the chapel. 

Join us inside the chapel 

December 3-6, also at 

4:00 PM, for a Hanukkah 

celebration (and Friday 

Shabbat service) with 

Arlene Lemieux. 
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FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM to find yourself, friends, or 

family in our posts. Share the fun we have at New Horizons at Marlborough! 

PAINTING PUMPKINS: We all had a blast being creative this 

fall. Pictured, left to right: Residents Rita Sixsmith, Doris 

Steinman, and Josephine Carroll display their whimsical 

seasonal creations.  

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION: Live music, delicious food, 

festive beverages, and sharply dressed residents made for a 

wonderful 27th anniversary party at New Horizons this 

September. Pictured, clockwise, from above left: Residents 

Beatrice Alderman, Wanda Null, Patty Cassidy, Patricia and 

Leon Podgur, Anita Clymas, Pat Burg, William Heess, 

George Clymas, Phyllis Bagdasarian, and Nathalie Ahearn. 

https://www.instagram.com/newhorizons.marlborough/
https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsMarlborough/


To view this newsletter in color or download a printable copy, visit our website,  www.countrycommunities.com.     
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WHAT MAKES YOU THANKFUL? 

NATIONAL ALZHEIMER'S MONTH: 

New Horizons is proud to recognize the 

caring and devotion of  individuals 

dedicated to supporting our residents living 

with Alzheimer's Disease.  

November 2 Election Day   

November 6 Jeff Thomas guitar and stories 2:00 PM 

November 11 Veterans 50s music  12:00 PM 

November 20 Music through the Decades  

with Mike Elliot 

2:00 PM 

November 22 Beer tasting demo with  

Lost Shoe Brewing & Roasting 

Company 

2:20 PM 

November 25 Thanksgiving meal  

with Lynne Canavan on violin in 420 

and Jesus Zamora on harp in 400 

12:00 PM 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  
Tune in to 918 for the latest information. 

 

“Great dinners with 

my family”  

~ Mary Casaceli 

VETERANS DAY LUNCHEON: In tribute 

to those who served and sacrificed to make our 

country great, we honor our veterans with a 

noon luncheon November 11 in O’Connor 

Town Common.   

 

 

COUNTRY FAIR: Residents enjoyed engaging entertainment at the weeklong fair, including 

a petting zoo, Good Tymes Banjo Band, Busy Hands craft table, and more. Residents pictured 

left to right: Fran Britton, Sr. Sue Gralinski, Virgina Danehy, Vivian Akillian, Maureen 

Morrissey, Zabel Fay, and Joe and Gloria Dzigas.       

 
STAFF APPRECIATION: If you 
would like to acknowledge the 
great service and kindness shown 
to you throughout the year by our 
staff members, please donate to the 
annual Staff Appreciation Fund. 
Each staff member will receive a 
share based on the hours he or she 
worked this year. Please note: The 
senior management team is 
excluded from the distribution. 
Please fill out the form in this 
month’s mailing, and leave a sealed 
envelope with a director or at the 
Front Desk. Your confidential gifts 
will be acknowledged in writing.  

“Everything about 

living at New Horizons” 

          ~ Josephine Belli 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

